
McKenna, Neil

From: Kim, Sabrina
Sent: Sunday, April 26, 2020 2:42 PM
To: Stickney, Matt
Cc: Theis, Rick; Holland, Alyx; Lamothe, Colleen
Subject: Re: Non-Medical Industry PPE

Perhaps less urgent and less applicable to most sectors but eye protection and plexiglass are also in the draft PHAC
guidelines for non-healthcare protection!

Sabrina Kim
Issues Advisor
Office of the Prime Minister
613-795-7803

On Apr 25, 2020, at 2:10 PM, Stickney, Matt <Matt.Stickney@pmo-cpm.gc.ca> wrote:

This make sense to go out to PSPC, ISED and Health? Anyone else we would want to invite?

Hi Team,

Please see a release from the Canadian Chamber of Commerce.

http://chamber.ca/media/news-releases/200424-ppe-supply-for-businesses-needed/

I think we should anticipate increasing pressure from industry around PPE for the non-medical sector in
the coming weeks.

I think it probably breaks down into three main items:

1) Masks — non-medical
2) Gloves
3) Hand sanitizer

Can we target Monday for a call on this just with political offices?

Items for each office to come prepared to discuss:

PSPC — Procurement marketplace both domestic and ineternational
Health — Relative PHAC guidelines across industry
ISED — Domestic manufacturing capacity

Feel free to reach out over the weekend if you'd like to discuss in advance.

Matt

Matt Stickney
Executive Director of Operations I Directeur general des operations
Office of the Prime Minister I Cabinet du Premier Ministre
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M: 613-769-7797
E: Matt.Sticknev@pnno-ciann.gc.ca
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